
October 4, 2018 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
TOWN OF NATICK 

 
SQUARE DEDICATION 

 
 

The Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing on Monday, October 15, 2018, 7:00 p.m., Natick Town Hall, 
Edward H. Dlott Meeting Room, 13 East Central Street, Natick, MA regarding the request to dedicate the corner of 
Melvin and Beverly Roads in honor of Sgt. Robert Bradford White, a Korean War Veteran who served in the Marine 
Corps from 1949-1953 and earned the Purple Heart for wounds during combat, a National Defense Service Ribbon, a 
United Nations Service Medal, and a Korean Service Medal with two stars.    
 
Anyone wishing to be heard on this matter is asked to attend the meeting at the date and time mentioned above. 
      

 
Michael J. Hickey, Jr., Clerk  

 


